

Post Program Feedback

Dear Teacher,

Thank you for your enthusiasm and commitment to this wonderful program. As you know there are many facets to Partici-Patrick; the challenge of daily running, the recording of laps, the promotion of AIDS awareness, and the weekly focus on character traits and self-esteem building. Although there are many people involved in the planning of this program, it is the teachers who effect the change and the experience for the students in their school. By encouraging students to set suitable goals, motivating students to keep working towards these goals and promoting AIDS awareness, the teachers contributions have been invaluable. Many wonderful ideas have been developed in this effort. To enrich the Partici-Patrick experience, we would love to hear what you have been doing. It would be fantastic if the teachers involved could let us know one great idea or activity that they have used to create excitement or to instill confidence in the students of their school or classroom. As an effort to improve the effectiveness of Partici-Patrick, this information will benefit future teachers and participants.

You have been provided with a space below to record your idea. The completed form can be dropped off upon arrival on the Day of Champions.

Name:	School:

On behalf of the Partici-Patrick Committee, thank you for taking the time to complete this form.